UNALASKA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

MISSING

KEVIN L. MACLIN, aka "Mac"

Kevin was last seen leaving the F/V Zolotoi, at the Unisea Docks, in

Unalaska, AK, on November 29th, 1997. Kevin has also fished
commercially in Kodiak, AK.

If you have any information concerning Kevin call Unalaska
Department of Public Safety at: 907-581-1233;

Kevin L. Maclin, aka "Mac"
DOB: 07-02-65
Height: 6ft., weight: 170 Ibs.
Hair: black/short




